COUNCIL

Council Offices, Almada Street
Hamilton, ML3 0AA

10 December 2008

Dear Councillor

Clydesdale Area Committee

The Members listed below are requested to attend a meeting of the above Committee to be
held as follows:-

Date: Tuesday 16 December 2008
Time: 2:00pm
Venue: Council Chamber, Council Offices, South Vennel, Lanark

The business to be considered at the meeting is listed overleaf.

Yours sincerely

Archibald Strang
Chief Executive

Members

Alex Allison, Beith Forrest, Bev Gauld, lan Gray, Eileen Logan, Archie Manson, Alex
Mcinnes, Mary McNeill, Danny Meikle, Patrick Ross-Taylor, David Shearer, Hamish
Stewart, George Sutherland



BUSINESS
Declaration of Interests
Minutes of Previous Meeting

Minutes of the meeting of the Clydesdale Area Committee held on 18 November
2008 submitted for approval as a correct record. (Copy attached) Page(s) 1to 6

Item(s) for Noting

3

HMIle Report - Coulter Primary School, Biggar
Report dated 3 November 2008 by the Executive Director (Education Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 7 to 20

HMle Follow Through Report - Lanark Primary School
Report dated 18 November 2008 by the Executive Director (Education Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 21 to 30

Strathclyde Fire and Rescue
Presentation by J Doyle, Area Commander, Strathclyde Fire and Rescue Service

Planning Application Appeals
Report dated 2 December 2008 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 31 to 40

Item(s) for Decision

7

Application CL/08/0008 - Erection of House (Outline) adjacent to 26
Devonburn Road, Lesmahagow
Report dated 1 December 2008 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 41 to 56

Community Grant Applications
Report dated 2 December 2008 by the Executive Director (Corporate Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 57 to End

Urgent Business

Urgent Business
Any other items of business which the Chair decides are urgent.

For further information, please contact:-
Rosemary Lake on 01698 454658
rosemary.lake@southlanarkshire.gov.uk


mailto:rosemary.lake@southlanarkshire.gov.uk

